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12th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
School Trip to Rydal 
 
Please note that the school trip will now take place on Tuesday 18th June – not Monday 17th as was first 
stated.  We had a problem getting a coach on Monday.  Everything else will remain the same – times for 
leaving/ returning etc. 
 
Let’s hope it’s a warm and sunny day!! 
 
Unicef Soccer Aid Playground Challenge 
Our playground challenge is on Friday this week. Children can come dressed in their favourite sports 
gear (or bring it to change into, or just wear their normal clothes ~ whatever they feel most comfortable 
with). Also, please send in completed sponsor forms on Friday.  
 
First Aid Training 
Paediatric first aid training begins in school next Monday from 3.30 to 6.30pm, with a second training 
session on Monday June 24th at the same time. We have some spaces still available if you would like to 
attend. The cost of the training is £20.00 per person.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 


